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Dear Authors and APVC2021 supporters  

Due to the recent outbreak of small-scale community transmissions of COVID19 at several locations in China, 

the central and local governments of China have tightened the policy and regulations regarding large crowd 

gathering of indoor activities including academic conferences. Even though the situation has much improved over 

the last few days, the government regulation, particularly in Shandong province has not been eased, and the 

organizer of APVC2021 do not think that the authority is going to ease the regulation any time sooner. After in-

depth consultations with the International Steering Committee of APVC and other stakeholders, the organizer of 

APVC2021 has to make a hard and painful decision to announce that the 19th Asia Pacific Vibration Conference 

– APVC2021 Qingdao will be postponed to 12th – 15th May 2022. The postponement of the conference will enable 

the organizer to provide a safe, relaxing and friendly environment for open academic/technical exchange between 

the conference participants from the Asia Pacific region and beyond. We sincerely hope to seeing you at the 

APVC2021 conference under the embrace of warmly spring weather in Qingdao. 

For supporters who wish to make new submission to the conference as a result of the postponement, they can 

continue to do so as the paper submission system will remain open until the renewed deadline. The organizer of 

APVC2021 would also like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by the postponement. Please do not 

hesitate to contact the conference secretariat at the contact details given below if you have any queries. Thank 

you very much for your understanding and the continuing support. We look forward to welcoming you at the best 

season of Qingdao surrounding by clear sky, blue ocean and green trees.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Professor Tian Ran Lin 

General Chair, APVC2021 Qingdao  

Date: 1st September 2021 
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